Portland, Maine  {BERAGED ves. Life's good here. 4

Permitting and Inspections Department
Michael A. Russell, MS, Director

Jonathan Rioux, Inspections Director

3-16-2018

SENT V1A EMAIL: brentalder@gmail.com
Bengal Enterprise LLC

PO Box 15341

Portland, Maine 04112

Located At: 48 Hancock St
CBL: 020 D012001

Brent Alder;

This letter serves to document that the following inspections have been completed with respect to the
construction performed under building permit # 2015-00033 issued by the City of Portland at 48 Hancock
St., and those inspections verified that building construction is substantially in accordance with the
approved plans.

1. Building
2. Electrical
3. Fire and Life Safety

This does not allow occupancy for the two unit building at 48 Hancock St. because site work and final site
inspections are required prior to the City’s issuance of a Certificate of Occupancy,

Sincerely,

onathan Rioux,
Inspections Director
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